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NEWS  RELEASE 
**  for immediate release ** 

 
Contact: Mark R. Zimmerman, P.E./P.S. 
  Seneca County Engineer 
  419-447-1011 
 
Date:  May 14, 2024 
 
Subject: SEN-CR 62-12.51 Bridge Replacement 
 
 
The Seneca County Engineer’s office announced that the bridge on County Road 62 over Green 
Creek, located approximately 0.12-mile west of Township Road 169 along the Seneca 
County/Sandusky County line, will be replaced this year.  The existing structure, built in 1978, 
will be replaced with a 24-foot wide, 75-foot single-span, non-composite, prestressed concrete 
box beam structure. 
 
Great Lakes Demolition Company, located in Clyde, Ohio was awarded the contract with a low 
bid of $433,368.50.  The County Engineer is using 100% Federal Highway funds to pay for this 
construction project. 
 
The contractor is scheduled to close County Road 62 on Wednesday, May 15, 2024.  The section 
of County Road 62 between Township Road 76 and Township Road 169 will be closed to 
through traffic for a maximum of 45 days.  Work is scheduled to be completed in early July, 
2024.   


